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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Community Thanksgiving Dinner 

Alpena, MI, December 02, 2024 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
Cheboygan Branch recently donated 
potatoes to the Salvation Army Community 
Thanksgiving Dinner. 

Each year the Cheboygan Salvation Army 
host an annual free Community 
Thanksgiving Dinner for community 
members to enjoy. 

AAACU has been a proud sponsor of 
potatoes for this event for many years. This 

year we donated 150 lbs. to help ensure community members have a warm meal to share on 
Thanksgiving. 

AAACU’s donation of potatoes comes from the credit unions Community Reinvestment Fund. 
These funds are comprised of dollars donated back into our communities thanks to credit union 
members who choose to receive their monthly statements electronically. The credit union 
pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each of these e-statements accounts and in 2024, AAACU 
will donate up to $275,000.00 back into the communities they 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of October 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 47,579 members with 
total assets equal to $851,859,076. 
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